
 Notice for Authors  

 

Non-English-speakers had been required to submit the certification of 

English proofreading by native, but it would become unnecessary on March 

1st, 2015. Each author should be responsible for English proofreading. 

Along with this modification, the third and fourth term in Instructions for 

Authors will be changed as follows. 

3. Manuscripts should be conforming to Dental Materials Journal style and 

have English language errors corrected before submission. The editorial 

board may return the manuscript without refereeing due to the poor style 

and language usage. In the case of authors who are not native speaker of 

English, before submission, English grammar and syntax in the manuscripts 

should be checked and corrected by a native English-speaking person. 

All authors would be greatly appreciated to polish English deliberately 

during the review process 

 

Shigeki Matsuya  

Editor-in-chief 



お知らせ 

これまで非英語圏の論文著者には、ネイティブによる「英文校閲証明書」の提出を義務付

けていましたが、2015年 3月 1日付をもって廃止することとしました。また、受理後の本

誌による英文校閲の斡旋をとりやめることとします。 

これにともない、投稿規程の第 3および第 4項は以下のように変更されます。 

3. Manuscripts should be conforming to Dental materials Journal style and have 

English language errors corrected before submission. The editorial board may return 

the manuscript without refereeing due to the poor style and language usage. In the case 

of authors who are not native speaker of English, before submission, English grammar 

and syntax in the manuscripts should be checked and corrected by a native 

English-speaking person. 

自己の責任において英文を校閲くださり、読みやすい原稿を投稿くださいますようお願い

申し上げます。 

Dental Material Journal編集委員長 

松家茂樹 

 


